
On Saturday, 14 November 2015, the Winchendon Cultural Council met at Town Hall. 
All 6 members were present. 

We welcomed new members, and reviewed the outstanding details/funds/et cetera from the 2015 cycle. 
We then discussed the 19 applications for 2016, and allocated the available $5,400 accordingly. 

All decisions were approved by 6-0, with the exception of #19-2016: United Parish/Old Centre Church, 
where 2 members abstained; that was approved 4-0. 

On Saturday, 19 December 2015, Coral, Marilyn, and David met to allocate the leftover funds from the 
2015 cycle ($807.66). Andrew supported their decisions via email. 

An itemized list, showing the 2016 and leftover 2015 funds: 

1-2016: Beals/Animal Adventures = $400 
2-2016: Beals/Ecotarium/Worcester = $200 
3-2016: Beals/Old Stirbridge Village/Boston = $200 
4-2016: Beals/Museum of Science/Boston = $500 
5-2016: Beals/2nd Annual Back to School Party = $100 
6-2016: Beals/Museum of Fine Arts = $150 
7-2016: Beals/N.E. Aquarium/Boston = $500 
8-2016: Old 78 Farm Festival = $0 
9-2016: D. Bates & R. Tincknell = $200 + added $207 
10-2016: The Village School/Children's Book Festival = $250 
11-2016: R. TincknelllMurdock Senior Center = $450 
12-2016: C. Harris/Rhythmic Moves = $400 
13-2016: Ed the Wizard (Library) = $375 
14-2016: Barry Art Studios = $0 
15-2016: Toy Town Art Walk = $400 
16-2016: Fitchburg Art Museum = $0 + added $100 
17-2016: Toy Town Fall Festival = $200 
18-2016: Monty Tech/Field Trip = $0 + added $500 
19-2016: United Parish/Old Centre Church = $1,000 

$75 to Committee supplies 
$0.66 to Committee supplies 

TOTAL: $6,207.66 

Andrew R. Arceci 
Secretary, Winchendon Cultural Council 

* Allocated numbers confirmed by Coral and David 


